
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING COMMENTS 

 

10. Properties located on part of 3080 Bostwick Road and 491 and 499 Southdale Road 

West (Z-8386) 

 

 Dave Ailles, York Developments – advising that they have negotiated this for some time 

with the City and there is an agreement in place; indicating that they have no objections 

to the recommendations; advising that there is some discussion in the report that is a 

little concerning about the environmental context; advising that there was an 

Environmental Impact Study undertaken for the City’s parcel and the adjacent drain; 

noting that they are underway with a full Environmental Impact Study for the entire 

property, including the aquatic portion; further noting that the EIS is not complete and will 

not be complete until the Spring of 2015; and, reiterating that they have no objections to 

the staff recommendations. 


